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 Town of Colrain 
Select board/Finance Meeting 

55 Main Road/Town Office Building 
5:00 P.M. 

 
MINUTES OF March 13, 2017 

 
Present:  Mark Thibodeau, Eileen Sauvageau, Jack Cavolick, Ellen Weeks, Valida Peters,  
   Mike Kociels, Joe Kurland, Rachel Glick, and Lynn Ditullio and Paula Harrison  
   Tax collector/Treasurer. 

 
 Meeting was called to order by Jack Cavolick 5:00 PM. 

   
  Mike Kociel and Joe Kurland representing the Mohawk regional School District  
  presented the FY18 assessment requests and discussed the FY18 budget. General  
  discussion ensued regarding the school district and regional school funding. 
  Kevin presented the town office and misc. FY18 budget requests. Paula presented  
  the tax collector and treasurer budget including a request for an hourly wage  
  increase to $24.50/per hour for both positions. While no vote was taken each  
  selectmen voiced their approval. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,   Accepted by the Board of Selectmen 
 

_______________________________ 
 Colleen Worden    Mark Thibodeau  

Office Clerk 
      ______________________________ 
      Eileen Sauvageau 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Jack Cavolick  

 
 

        Accepted by Finance Committee  
 
             
        Lynn  Ditullio 
 
             
        Doug MacLeay 

 
              
        Charles Lappen chairman 
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